
Santa Rosa Quilt Guild 

Business Meeting Minutes 

June 2, 2016 

 

President Jim Jensen called the meeting to order at 10:05 A.M. 

Welcome Rhonda Denny introduced two guests. 

Quilt Related Announcements 

- Guest Catherine Reisman shared a brief slide show documenting the delivery of several 

of our Community quilts to children in Cuba.  

- A Parade of Quilts donated by non-member Debra Martin of Grayton will be viewable on 

the Website.    

- Quilting by the Bay Quilt show Sept 17-18th, Menlo Park 

- Fifth Thursday Sew In on June 30th at the Luther Burbank Center - come work on 

community quilts or a project of your own.  New this time will be a show and tell of things 

you are working on. 

Old Business:  None 

Committee Reports   

Programs   (Jan Nilsen)   

- August workshop is Sandra Bruce, Wonky Log Cabin, very colorful sign up now 

Community Quilts (Pam Beebe) 

- Can use some help in assembling quilt top kits for fair demonstrations 

Fair Liaison and Opportunity Quilt (Pam McVey} 

- Slots are available to sell tickets at the Wine Country Quilt show this weekend 

- Fair entries are now open.  Mail entries deadline 6/11, online by 6/27 

- Fair demonstration 3 hour slots are available, please sign up  

Block of the Month   (Diane Roberts) 

- The July Block is Dash.  

- Winner of Today’s June blocks “windows”  is Laura Barrett winning 28 blocks 

Retreat (Phyllis Gallaway) 

- There are a few opening the Retreat session of 8/21-8/26  

Sew-A-Row   (Genelle Voorhees}  

Shared available Sew-A-Rows  

 



Friendship Blocks   (Cheryl Dudley)  

Shared current blocks available  

You can now view the blocks on the website 

Library (Sharon Fry)  

Shared wonderful new additions to the library  

Reminded that Merit Award and Honorary Life Membership nominations are due in 2 

weeks 

Sewing Room Sale (Joy McGoran) 

 Forms are on the website to complete for your set up needs 

Mystery Quilt (Linda Hooper)  

 Clue 2 was distributed.  All clues will be posted to the website in a few days. 

Welcome (Rhonda Denny) 

Introduced “Did you know”.  Such as this September the guild celebrates its 40th (Ruby) 

anniversary.   

Final Announcements: 

Wine Country Quilt Show this weekend.   

Show and Tell 

 

Name Tag Drawing winners   Dorothy Murray and Nadine Heppel 

Jim Jensen adjourned the meeting at 11:27 A.M. 

 

Carole Behlke 

Secretary 
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